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Hi

As a member of the public I would like to note my strong opposition to this proposed bill.

The proposed bill ignores both the mathematical and social reality of the world. Backdoors
in encryption will only weaken encryption for law abiding Australians whilst doing
absolutely nothing to stop criminal activity.

Regards
Jeremy


